
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Union Electric Company d/b/a  ) 
Ameren Missouri’s Request to Extend Date to  )     File No. EO-2013-0367 
Provide LED Street Lighting Information   ) 
 
 

NOTICE OF TARIFF FILING 
 

 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren 

Missouri or Company) and gives notice as follows: 

1. In the Company’s most recent electric rate case (File No. ER-2012-0166), 

Ameren Missouri and the Missouri Public Service Commission Staff (Staff) entered into 

a Stipulation and Agreement (Stipulation) filed with the Missouri Public Service 

Commission (Commission) on September 28, 2012, which resolved certain issues. The 

Commission approved the Stipulation by order dated October 10, 2012. 

2.  Paragraph four of the Stipulation resolved the LED street lighting issue for 

purposes of the rate case. Ameren Missouri agreed to complete and provide to Staff its 

evaluation of all LED street lighting issues the Company identified in its July 31, 2012 

Report to Staff by no later than January 31, 2013.  

3. The Commission issued an order on January 31, 2013, in this case, which 

extended the filing date of the Company’s LED street lighting tariff to no later than 

September 30, 2013.      

4. Ameren Missouri has made the LED street lighting tariff filing given 

tracking number YE-2014-0152, in compliance with the above-cited order.   
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WHEREFORE, Ameren Missouri respectfully provides notice that it has filed an 

LED street lighting tariff in compliance with the Commission’s order of January 30, 

2013. 

   

        Respectfully submitted, 

 
UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, 
d/b/a Ameren Missouri 

 
/s/Wendy K. Tatro    
Wendy K. Tatro, # 60261 
Corporate Counsel 
Ameren Services Company 
P.O. Box 66149, MC 1310 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
(314) 554-3484 (phone) 
(314) 554-4014 (fax) 
AmerenMOService@ameren.com 

mailto:AmerenMOService@ameren.com
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned certifies that true and correct copies of the foregoing have been 

e-mailed or mailed, via first-class United States Mail, postage pre-paid, to the service list 

of record this 30th day of September, 2013. 

 
 
 

/s/ Wendy K. Tatro    
       Wendy K. Tatro 
 


